DIVORCE, CHILDREN and HEALTH CARE

If you are the person (mother, father, grandparent, relative) taking your child to the
doctor, you are responsible and expected to pay the co-pay at the time of service.
We will not bill your spouse for the co-pay or a portion of the co-pay.

Regardless of what your divorce decree states, it is the authorizing parent’s
responsibility to collect from the other parent. Pediatric Partners, LLC will not act
as a mediator in collecting our payments. We are not concerned with your
personal financial agreements with each other. Our concern is for your child and
delivering excellent medical care.

You have a contract with your insurance company that states co-pays are to be paid
at the time of service and it is our obligation to collect them. Please make
arrangements between each other, outside of our practice sites, to decide how you
will handle this situation. Please do not involve our staff with the details of which
parent is responsible for medical bills.

Thank you for your cooperation.



